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SUBJECT:  We need a bold plan to stop Alzheimer's! 
 
Dear Secretary Sebelius, 
 
Although the official comment period has closed for the NAPA draft plan, I'm writing 
today to urge you to go bolder with the final plan to be released by HHS later this 
month. 
 
Alzheimer's is a cruel disease. It slowly steals one's intellect, ability to 
communicate, independence, and dignity, even control over basic bodily functions like 
eating and caring for personal hygiene. It also places an overwhelming burden on 
caregivers -- emotionally, physically, and financially. 
 
The commitment to a 2025 deadline in the draft NAPA plan represents a major step 
forward in the fight against Alzheimer's. I am pleased that the plan recognizes the 
need for increasing enrollment in clinical trials, compressing the drug development 
process, accelerating targeted research, and better coordinating activities with other 
countries. 
 
However, I am one of many concerned Alzheimer's advocates who believe that this first 
draft fails to present a strategy aggressive enough to achieve the goal of preventing 
and treating Alzheimer's within 13 years. It lacks specificity in terms of timelines 
and deadlines, provides no path to providing significantly greater resources, and does 
not hold a single high-level office or individual accountable for the overall plan. 
 
I hope that HHS will address these issues so that the next version of the plan will be 
bolder. 
 
With the number of Alzheimer's patients expected to triple in the coming decades, we 
must embrace a plan that eschews a "business-as-usual" approach and tackles Alzheimer's 
with the urgency and aggressiveness it requires. If not, we stand to lose millions more 
lives -- and trillions of dollars -- to this disease. 
 
Thank you. 
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